
 

 

January 2021 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The January meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to 

order on Saturday, January 16, 2021 on Zoom at 6:04:33 PM by President Mary Lampert 

and the crickets. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Nope. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Dues are due, not that the club has had a lot to spend money on. You can mail your dues 

to Sam at the post office box. 

 

Sam noted that he needs to reopen the PayPal account. 

 

Sam also reported that we can meet at the church (the Madison satellite location of 

Willowbrook Baptist Church) again when we want. We just have to let them know when. 

We have the church reserved for every scheduled NASFA meeting all year. 

 

CON BUSINESS 

 

Mary hasn’t contacted the hotel about Not-a-Con yet. 

 

Sam has a big DeepSouthCon 60 to-do list he’s been staring at. As DSC 60 co-con chairs, 

Sam and Mike K. have talked about the con a little but have not come up with any details 

such as guests. 

 

Stephanie Osborn really wants Not-a-Con or some other con to happen this year. So say 

we all. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 6:16:50 PM. 

 

The January program was a Stephanie Osborn reading. She read excerpts of her writing 

from a Division One novel, an Imperial Police novel, and a Sherlock Holmes story. 

 


